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Dear Parents,

Thank you to everyone who made my trip to Norway possible. I appreciate the teachers and
administration who kept things rolling. It was truly the trip of a lifetime.

Reaching Halloween is a marker moving us into the holiday season and signaling the end of the long,
arduous part of the semester. There is still work to be done as there are 28.5 school days left before
winter break. Teachers continue to be available for after-school help on Mondays, Wednesdays, and
Thursdays from 3:30-4:00 for students who need extra help. It has been difficult for some to get back to
rigorous academic expectations, but they are rising to the occasion.

Our fall sports teams have completed their seasons, and winter sports begin in a few weeks.
Advanced Orchestra enjoyed a visit to a CSO rehearsal of Vivaldi's Four Seasons, and Mustang Chorale
will be attending the Metro State University Choir Festival next Friday, November 4th. Have an enjoyable
weekend.

Respectfully,
Cindy Lamgo

Teacher Spotlight:

Mr. Jason Pranaitis
Physics, Statistics, Algebra II, Moral Philosophy

Mr. Pranaitis is a native Coloradan who earned a Bachelor’s degree in Elementary Education from Grove
City College in Pennsylvania and a second Bachelor’s degree in Math and Philosophy from Metro State
University.

Jason’s hobbies include singing (he is a tenor), playing the piano, and spending time with his niece and
nephews. He enjoys Broadway musicals, a favorite being Jekyll and Hyde by American composer, Frank
Wildhorn.



Upcoming Events

November 1 No School - Professional Development Day

November 2 Western State University visit during lunch

November 3 Warren Tech visit - Presentation during advisement

November 4 High School MCR Writing #2

November 4 Metro State Choir Festival (Mustang Chorale)

November 8 Torrey Culbertson from Thomas More College of Liberal Arts will visit during lunch.

"The Thomas More College of Liberal Arts is a private Roman Catholic liberal arts college in Merrimack, New
Hampshire. It emphasizes classical education in the Catholic intellectual tradition and is named after Saint Thomas
More. It is accredited by the New England Commission of Higher Education."

November 11 High School Picture Retake Day 8:00 a.m.

November 14 High School Winter Sports Tryouts/1st Practice - Must register and receive clearance in
advance - https:addenbrooke.rschoolteams.com

November 15 Board of Directors Workshop 5:00 p.m. Meeting 6:00 p.m.

November 17 Skate City Night 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

November 17 High School Social 1:30 p.m. - 3:30 p.m.

November 18 Senior photos are due to Mrs. Crittenden no later than Friday, November 18, 2022. For
your convenience, you may have your photographer email photos directly to Mrs. Crittenden at
jcrittenden@addenbrooke.org.

November 18 PACS Meeting

November 21 - 25 Thanksgiving Break

mailto:jcrittenden@addenbrooke.org


Fall Sports Update:

● Girls’ volleyball is ranked 17th in the state & first in our division.
● The boys' soccer team finished their season with a win.
● Our cross country team went to regionals.
● HS boys' and girls' basketball begins Nov. 14.




